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Summer Clubs ending 

All clubs will end next week for Term 6, except for 

The Great Out-tours Club which ends on 12th  July. I 

wish to thank all the staff and coaches who have 

given their time to provide these opportunities for 

the children. 

Woodwind lessons 
Mrs Freeman has spaces in her clarinet and flute 

classes for children currently in Years 3, 4 and 5.  If 

your child is interested please email her directly on 

Vicky.Freeman@eastsussex.gov.uk. 

Teachers 
Mrs Skan will be leaving us at Christmas this year 
and therefore to ensure consistency for the 
children the Governors have employed a new 
member of staff from September. We know Mr 
Page at the school as he worked in Year 4 last year. 
We are also fortunate to have with us this year Mr 
Varley who will be completing his teacher training 
with us based in Year 4.  
Teachers for the next academic year are as follows: 

 
 

Sports Day 
Sports Day will be on Friday 7th July for both Key 
Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. The PTA will serve hot and 
cold drinks and cakes from 9.00 am. Sports Day will 
start at 9.30 am and will end with a picnic lunch. All 
children will need a packed lunch on this day. KS1 
children who have pre-ordered will have a picnic 
lunch provided by the school kitchen.  

“Pirates of the Curry Bean” 
The Year 5 and 6 production this year is “Pirates of 
the Curry Bean” and performances will be on 
Monday 17th July and Wednesday 19th July at 
6:00pm. You do not need to send in a request for 
seats. 

Sporting Events 
Well done to the school’s Cricket team who were 
in action earlier this week. Some very close 
matches were held and everyone showed fantastic 
team spirit.    

Achievement Assembly 
The Year 2 Achievement Assembly will take place 
as part of the class assembly on Wednesday 12th 
July at 2:45pm. This year, the Year 6 achievement 
awards will be given out during their Leaver’s 
Assembly on Thursday 20th July at 9.10 am. 
 

Open Evening 
This year Open Evening will be on Tuesday 13th 
July. Teachers will be available from 4:00pm until 
6:00pm on this evening. It is a good chance to look 
at your child’s work and meet their new class 
teacher for September. 
 
 

Preschool Mrs Smith, Mrs Keeley  

Year R Mrs Offen 

Year 1 Mr Page 

Year 2 Mrs Joy & Mrs Hopwood 

Year 3 Mrs Tooze & Mrs Robertson  

Year 4 Mr Dugan 

Year 5 Miss Worsell 

Year 6 Mrs Townshend 

Inclusion Mrs Punter-Bruce 

Class Support Mrs Skan  

Yours faithfully 

 

Richard Blakeley 

Headteacher 



 
 
 


